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Attached to this report are two PDFs showing the state of Officials by club. The first has
officials who are no longer current because they have not finished (or started) the Background
Check. The other list shows Officials with dates showing when their official’s certification
expires. They need to complete the education requirement. This usually means that they need
to attend a clinic or take the on-line test. Some of these may well complete the requirements,
but nevertheless, the lists show a drastic number of officials who are no longer active or legal at
this time. This will severely affect the quality of officiating if the number of meets continues at
the current high level.

On the other hand, the final regular clinic—given this last weekend—had a good turnout. The
Blue Wave Swim Team organized and recruited heavily for this clinic (although several other
teams had a few attendees). This shows the effect that heavy club support for clinic has. We
had 25 attendees which is very rare in April.



